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HEAD START NEWS

As you plan activities for the Week of the Young Child at your
school please let your coach know. It will be fun to share the

exciting activities each school is planning.

Writing letters in
shaving cream

Kindergarten Enrollment Week
Lots of activities are planned at each school.
Please share the activities you have planned

with your coach.



CURRICULUM PACING GUIDE
Monday, March 11

SPRING AND GROWING
Unit 8 Week - 2

SECOND STEP - Week 20

This VPK student at Port Malabar
said he was waiting for his plant
to grow. So cute. - FA, Ms. Jessi

Ms. Mamphete’s
class at Uni Park



Magnetic letters and a metal pie plate or cookie
sheet make a GREAT small group activity. Using
your PM2 results put your children in 3 groups.

Each group could have different types of
instruction. The developing group could sort by
color, have only the letters in their name, look at
letters with holes in them, etc. Higher level

groups could match magnetic letters to written
letters, make sounds of letters and write words.
Be intentional about what each group will learn.



Fun at Saturn
Penny Wars

Pre-K is leading the way! There is some serious competition
happening among grade levels!

14,120 Pennies, WOW!



Ms. Smith’s class at Enterprise
Exploration



Ms. Metott’s
class at Mims
Exploration



Sherwood Team having fun at the
Inservice last month!

Ms. Clare, Ms. Veal and Ms. Smith



NOTICING
THREE TIMES THIS WEEK

CHALLENGE

Are you up for the challenge?


